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Nick Lehto is one of five Regional Director’s appointed by the National Postal Mail Handlers
Union (NPMHU) and currently works out of the Denver CO. Field office. Between himself and
his co-worker, they are responsible for a vast geographical area covering nineteen Local unions,
mainly west of the Mississippi River.

Nick began his Postal Career in 1998 as a Mail handler in Milwaukee, WI. Although he joined
the Union on day 1, he did not become active until 2008 when he volunteered to be a shop
steward. In 2014 he was elected Branch President of Milwaukee and in 2017 was elected to the
Local 306 Executive Board to represent the entire state of WI. In 2022 the National union
appointed Nick as the Western Regional Director of Contract Administration, a position where
he remains to this day.

In addition to meeting on grievances at step 3 of the process for his members, Nick is
responsible for recommending arbitrator selections, arbitration scheduling, and various other
duties out of the Denver Field Office of the NPMHU. Nick has vast experience in the Postal
Arbitration arena, including Jurisdictional disputes.



